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GATS Faculty Development 
Seminars are one of the 
strengths of the GATS 
program.  We are training 
and equipping Bible School 
teachers to be more 
effective in the classroom. 
 
In 2022 Seminars were held 
around in the world.  For 
the first time we trained 11 
Bible School teachers in 
Cuba.  Three regional 
seminars were held in 
Brazil, where over 460 
teachers were taken to a 
new level of excellence in 
teaching. 
 
Online training seminars 
are held when the logistics 
deem it necessary. 
 
GATS has 70 Faculty 
Development lessons which 
are designed to grow the 
teachers and Bible School 
administrators.  There is a 
team of over seventy Global 
Educators who make 
themselves available to 
teach and equip Bible 
School teachers globally. 


